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Chorus 
Level 3, Deloitte House,  
10 Brandon Street 
P O Box 632,  
Wellington 
New Zealand 
 
Ph: (04) 382 5897 

Email ian.mcculloch@chorus.co.nz 

 

20 May 2010 

 

Mr Owen Dentice 

Channell PTY Ltd (NZ) 

969 Coatesville-Riverhead Hwy, RD3, Albany 

P.O. Box 12-1167 

Henderson 

Auckland 

 

Dear Owen 

 

Re:  Telecom Network Specified Product (TNSP) List  

 

With reference to TNSP application Number 200510, I am pleased to advise that your Channell 

Shutter Box’s SGLB1730, SGLB2436, SGLB2448 and SGLB3048 have been approved for 

use in the Telecom Network and entered onto the TNSP list (11.7). 

 

You are reminded of your company’s responsibility to ensure the product continues to meet the 

manufacturing and design specifications. 

 

Telecom requires you to advise this office in writing of any proposed changes to the product or 

your quality system to enable Telecom to consider any impact to its Network.  Telecom 

reserves the right to remove your product from the TNSP list if it is deemed the product is 

unsuitable for use by our contractors in the Telecom Network. 

 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Ian McCulloch 
Senior Implementation Specialist 


